
Dear Leaders,

As the 2025 State Election draws near, we urge you to consider taking on a 

currently accepting applications for District Vice President, State Treasurer, State 
First Vice President, State President Elect, and State Liaison positions. The 
deadline for submitting your application is midnight on March 1st, 2024, without 
exceptions.

To apply, please ensure you have completed and signed the application form, 
along with the Consent to Serve and a letter of good standing from your 

Identification and Developmen
positions, a separate application must be submitted for each.

We have vacancies for 10 District Vice Presidents, one State Treasurer, one State 
First Vice President, one State President Elect, and one State Liaison. Successful 
candidates will be expected to attend the State Leadership Training Meeting 
scheduled for August 20-22, 2024, and the Leadership Road Show from 
September 9th-13th, 2024. Attendance at these events is mandatory, so please 
plan accordingly.

It is crucial for our leadership team to come together to steer California forward. 
There will be no interviews; instead, each candidate will have the opportunity to 
provide a two-minute video. Elections will take place at the Spring Meeting, and 
campaigning may begin once candidates have been credentialed and received 
confirmation from the Candidate Review Team Chair.

Network assignments for District Vice Presidents will be provided at the State 
Leadership Training Meeting in August. We appreciate your willingness to step up 
and lead at the state level, and we encourage everyone to continue their journey 

uncil California.

If you have any questions, please reach out to the 2024 Candidate Review Team 
Chair, Sabrina Brown, at Sabrina@pinkkeyrealestate.com with the subject line 

2024 President-Elect. Application Forms are available at wcrca.org.



Thank you for considering a leadership role with 
California.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sabrina Brown 

2024 Candidate Review Chair  

 


